[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents for Pupils meeting: 11th May 2018 @2pm

Attending: Mrs Baird, Natalie (Chair), Sharon, Audrey, Sandra (Minutes)
Apologies: LeeAnn, Andrea, Patricia, Barbara, Lisa

Agenda:
School Report
Leavers Service and Ceilidh
Next AGM
AOB

Leavers Service and Ceilidh
The p7 leavers service starts at 1pm on 21st June, with the Ceilidh starting at 7pm.– food delivery @ 7:30 – Leavers Service has been arranged by Mrs McEachran and Miss Mulrine has planned the school show. 
Food has been ordered for the evening and this will consist of pizza, pakora and chips.  (Natalie is organising) (8 pizza’s, 2 large trays of chips and mixed pakora.
Sharon is organising fizzy juice (mixed flavours)
Andrea has already purchased Shloer
Natalie has ordered cupcakes, large class cake and will order sandwiches and sausage rolls too. Sandra will box up when they are delivered (day before)
Audrey has ordered cupcake holders and has purchased table covers, plates, napkins, champagne flutes, paper cups and straws.
Sandra to speak to Fraser Small re piper – This has been sorted 
Andrea has ordered School colour balloons (5 sets) for the tables and hall.  Audrey has purchased digit balloons (2018) for the stage as a gift. 
It was agreed that P4P members available to help at the Ceilidh meet at the school for 6pm.  
Mrs Baird has asked that as many P4P members as possible attend the leavers service @ 1pm
Parent Concerns
Parents have raised concerns about parents driving into the school grounds in the morning. Unfortunately, there is not enough staff to man the gates in the morning. Mrs Baird will send a further text reminding everyone of the need to drive carefully and not into the school grounds in the morning.  
The recent situation regarding head lice was also discussed.  Unfortunately, the school are not permitted to send text messages home regarding this subject. 
AGM
Date of AGM is Wednesday 12th September @ 7pm – Natalie will prepare agenda closer to the time.
Books for Schools
It was agreed that we would not go with this as there is a requirement to raise funds by sponsorship and we feel it would be too much to ask parents to do this as they already give to the school on a weekly basis. 
Sports Day
Will be held 31st May in the morning with races being held in the afternoon.  P4P will help as normal, Audrey and Sandra on fruit stall with Sharon on the field.  Report to school @ 9am
AOB
We have been asked if we would arrange a ladies night before the end of the year – we will look at booking this for possibly September or October.  Date to be confirmed next term (Andrea, can you check dates with the Bowling Club)
Next P4P meeting will be held @ 7pm in Orions Way.  Sandra to book a booth
Afternoon meeting are not always well attended and it was felt that all meetings should remain evening meetings but this will be put to the vote at our AGM
Wet Play boxes
These have all been sorted with new games etc being put into place for items that were damaged.
Clothing
Some parents have already handed in blazers to the school.  Still in good condition.  With the aim for a parent/guardian for any child who could use these to be given them.   Sandra to put a message on the Facebook group to see if parents are happy to do this. 
P4P are asked to attend on 23rd May for the last parent induction meeting to discuss role of P4P

Meeting closed @ 15:09pm




